
                Masses:                                    ~ Sacred Heart Church ~      Reconciliation:  

   Wednesdays - 8:30 a.m.              Kinsman, IL                   Before Sunday Mass        

   Sundays        - 8:00 a.m.                         By appointment: 815-237-2230    

           Father Stanley Drewniak, Pastor 

     Father Stanley / Rectory / Clerical needs:  815-237-2230 

               Kinsman Parish House (CCD): 815-392-4245 

  Bulletin Editors: Laurie & Lee Miller: 815-287-2387, 815-228-4645 or miller@csky.net 

           Prayer chain requests: Laurie Miller: 815-228-4645 - Back-up contact:  Bobbi Brockman:  815-287-2294 

      Website address:  www.swkrcatholics.org 

     May 26, 2019                                       Sixth Sunday of Easter  

        

                                    Mass Schedule                                         Mass Intentions                                                 Collections  - 5/19/19 
  

            Sun.     -  May  26      8:00 a.m.     For Parishioners                                      Sunday………………$  887.00 

      Wed.    -  May  29    8:30 a.m.             Mary Drinan - Patrick & Maryann Drinan          Children’s Offering….        2.00         

      Sun.     -  June    2      8:00 a.m.     Don Vint - Family                      Church Repair……….      25.00      
           

      MVK Food Pantry items for the month of June:                      “Your offering is most appreciated!”        

      Peanut Butter and/or Jelly                  

                                                   Rectory closed Monday, May 27th       

      Sunday Mass:                     June Stewardship                                                          

      Lector:  J. Jensen                      Servers:   T. & B. Jensen                     Eucharistic Ministers:  H. Bierle, C. Sulzberger, K. Vint 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 Please remember in your prayers all the deceased of our parish and communities, all of our nursing home residents and those 

living alone, all those that are battling illness, along with their families and care givers, all of the brave and selfless men and 

women serving in the armed forces, their families and all of the innocent souls affected by war.  Please also pray for all that 

are in need, materially and spiritually, those that have suffered and died at the hands of others, those that have been affected 

by recent natural disasters, all first responders, and all of our dear friends and neighbors that have asked for our prayerful 

support.  

 Please turn off all electronic devices before Mass begins.  Thank you.  

 It is with sadness, that we learned Tom Perkins, one of our St. Lawrence friends, passed away yesterday.  Tom and his wife, 

Joyce, have celebrated Mass with us here at Sacred Heart for the past several years.  We offer our heartfelt condolences and 

prayers to Joyce, their family, and friends at this most difficult time.       

 Memorial Day Services will be held at 11:00 a.m. tomorrow morning at the American Legion hall in Mazon, rather than at 

the cemeteries, due to the wetter than normal conditions.  Memorial Day….a day of remembrance…a day of respect. 

  Asking again…..Does anyone know of an organization that sends packages to U.S. service men and women that could use a 

little financial help from time to time with our Mixing Bowl donations?  If so, could you please email your suggestions to 

miller@csky.net or text them to 815-228-4645? Thank you! 

 Word from CCD Coordinator, Luri Maier-Lorntz - The CCD program is looking for a teacher for next fall. “We would love 

to see any members of the church especially parents of current students who would be interested in becoming a CCD teacher 

beginning September 2019 to contact me. We really would appreciate it and we definitely need the help.” Luri can be 

reached at phone/text: 260-668-9498 or email:  senecs7488@gmail.com.  

 Time is running out…Please make your donation today!!! - Donations are matched with Catholic Charities’ Angel Fund! - 
“Catholic Charities, Diocese of Joliet is facing an especially challenging year. Significant government funding cuts to 
emergency homeless shelters have left the future of Daybreak Center in jeopardy. These funding changes will require the 
Agency to secure an additional $500,000 annually to operate the Catholic Charities, Daybreak Shelter. By the grace of God, 
we were blessed with an angel who will match your donations – up to $50,000. Will you join our angel to help the 
homeless and others who live in poverty who are served by Catholic Charities? With your support, Catholic Charities can 
continue to serve our poor and vulnerable neighbors. Every day, we meet individuals who are experiencing poverty, but are 
motivated to create a brighter future through hard work. The resources provided by Catholic Charities, including those at 
Daybreak Center, are vital to the well-being of our clients and to the entire community. Please be generous. This is an 
opportunity to help someone who will have nowhere else to turn if Catholic Charities isn’t there to help. Please send in 
donation by May 31st. Make checks payable to: Catholic Charities: Angel Fund, 16555 Weber Rd., Crest Hill, IL 60403. 
Donations can also be made at catholiccharitiesjoliet.org or by calling 815-724-1140. Bless you for your support of Catholic 
Charities. If you can’t send a gift, please remember the vulnerable and needy in your prayers. Sincerely, Glenn Van Cura, 
Executive Director; Kathleen Langdon, Director of Development and Communications Catholic Charities, Diocese of Joliet.” 

 TRAVELING THIS SUMMER? - Call 1-800-MASS-TIMES (1-800-627-7846) or log on to www.masstimes.org to find a 

church and Mass times at your destination.  22,000 parishes and missions are in the database to provide travelers with times 

of Masses and other worship services as well as church location, telephone number and handicapped accessibility. 

 We would like to welcome all new individuals, couples and families to Sacred Heart!  If you haven’t already done 

so, please register with Fr. Stanley after Mass.  Blue registration forms are on the bulletin board in the vestibule. 

 Word of Life - “Mary, patroness of America, renew in us a love for the beauty and sanctity of the human person from 

conception to natural death; and as your Son gave His life for us, help us to live our lives serving others.  Mother of the 

Church, Mother of our Savior, open our hearts to the Gospel of life, protect our nation, and make us witnesses to the truth .” - 

United States Conference of Catholic Bishops - “Living the Gospel of Life.” 

 Stewardship - May 26, 2019 - (Compliments of the Diocese of Dodge City, KS) - 6th Sunday of Easter - “Today’s reading 

from Revelation offers a vision of the City of God, the new Jerusalem. ‘But’ the bishops’ pastoral on stewardship reminds us, 

‘that “life to come” is in continuity with this present life through the human goods, the worthy human purposes, which 

people foster now.’”  

                                      
                 

 

http://www.swkrcatholics.org/
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